'SUPREME

TEHHD PO R O

9™ March, 2016

To, T'o,

The Generl Manager, The Manager,

Dup:lrlzmcn Lol C('}r;)c:}rﬂm Services, Listing Department,

Bombay Stock Lxchange Limited, The Narional Srock Fixchange of Tndia Lid.,
1" Floor, P.J. Towers, Bandra - Kuria Complex,

Dalal Street, Mumbai — 400 001 Mumbai — 400 051

Dear Sir,

Subject: Addition of EPC work worth Rs. 184.99crores

Scrip Code: 532904/ SUPREMEINFRA
We are pleased to inform the investors and the exchanges, that the Company has bagged the
EPC work of Rs. 75.72 Crores from Mumbai Metropolitan Region Development Authoriry

(MMRDA}Y for the Construction of Six Lane Bridge on Ulhas Creck near Durgadi fort on

Bhivandi-Kalyan-Adilabad Road (NFH-222).

The company has also bagged the EPC work in JV with 49% work share of Rs.109.27 Crores
from Mumbai Metropolitan Region Development Authority (MMRDA)Y for the Construction of

Six Lane Bridge across Ulhas creck on proposed Motagaon- Mankoli Road.
We request you to take the above on record and oblige.
Thanking veu,

Yours faithfully,

FOR SUPREME INFRASTRUCTURE INDIA LIMITED

el

VIJAY JOSHI
COMPANY SECRETARY
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